
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
SJSJ SCHOOL 150TH ANNIVERSARY 

      BIG DAY, MARCH 2, 2025 
 

Our school's Anniversary Big Day is coming up soon.   
It will be held on March 2, 2025. 

 

 Here is a list of the events for that day 
 

1. There will be one service at 9:00 in the gym. 
2. Pastor Mark Schroeder, our Synod's President will be 
the guest preacher 
3. There will be fellowship and viewing historical dis-
plays from 10:30 to 11:00 
4. A potluck meal will be served at 11:00 
5. A short program will follow the meal 
6. Following the program you can view the historical 
displays 
7. We are looking for members to donate school histori-
cal displays for that day 
8. More information will follow on this 
9. We are still looking for members to write memories 
for our Anniversary booklet. Email them to Amanda at 
aschrubbe@stjohnstjames.com or  
Dan at dduchow@stjohnstjames.com. If you can't type, 
bring in a written copy and we will type it for you 
10. Watch future bulletins for sign up sheets for food and 
attendance 
11. If you have family members who have moved away 
and are planning to come, please sign them up so we can 
get an accurate count for the meal 
12. Our quarter war is underway. It will end on March 2nd, 
the big day.  
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